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  Squirrels ς Iliya 

   Woodpeckers ς Micah 

 Owls ς Scarlett & Raelyn 

   Ash ς Evie 

    Maple ς Dominic 

      Birch ς Georgia 

                     Oak ς Joey 

Music ς Reuel 

Sport ς Elise, Leo W   Swimming ς  Logan 

French ς Charlie, Minh   LAMDA ς Scarlett & Karim 

Stars of the Week 

Headlines 
Lǘ ǿŀǎ ¸ŜŀǊ мΩǎ ǘǳǊƴ ŦƻǊ ŀ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ŀǎǎŜƳōƭȅ ǘƻŘŀȅΦ ²ƻƻŘǇŜŎƪŜǊǎ ŘƛŘ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ Ƨƻō ς they were clear and 

confident throughout, telling us the story of Funnybones and singing the bones of the body, We also 

heard some lovely, alliterative firework poems. Well done to Miss Duckworth for getting it all ready for 

the audience. 

This week has been Anti-Bullying Week 2022 across the country. We discussed this across classrooms 

and in assembly ς L ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ǘŜƭƭ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ Ƙƻǿ ǇǊƻǳŘ L ŀƳ ǘƘŀǘΣ ǿƛǘƘ ƻǳǊ ǇǊƻƳƛƴŜƴǘ ǾŀƭǳŜǎ ƻŦ ΨŎŀǊŜΣ 

ŎƻǳǊǘŜǎȅ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƴǎƛŘŜǊŀǘƛƻƴΩΣ ŎŀǎŜǎ ƻŦ ōǳƭƭȅƛƴƎ ŀǘ ƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǿƻǳƭŘ ōŜ ǾŜǊȅ ǊŀǊŜΦ IƻǿŜǾŜǊΣ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ 

are very clear on how to identify it and how ǘƻ ΨǊŜŀŎƘ ƻǳǘΩΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ǘƘŜƳŜ ƻŦ ΨwŜŀŎƘ hǳǘΩ ƛǎ ǘƘŜ ǎƭƻƎŀƴ ŦƻǊ 

ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ нлнн ŎŀƳǇŀƛƎƴΦ ¸ŜŀǊ с ŎǊŜŀǘŜŘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƻǿƴ Ƴƛƴƛ ǾƛŘŜƻǎ ǳǎƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ƴŀǘƛƻƴŀƭ ŎŀƳǇŀƛƎƴ ŀǎ ŀ 

model. There are just a couple of excellent examples on the links here from Anaiah and Joey. 

Year 5 were the role models today as we celebrated Children in Need 5ŀȅΦ ¢ƘŜ ΨǎǇƻǘŀŎǳƭŀǊΩ ŜǾŜƴǘǎ ǿŜǊŜ 

planned by the class as part of their silver Collingwood Way award. All the age ranges mixed together 

in teams and moved around trying different fun activities. There was Ψbear pongΩ, target spots, spotty 

digital art, mindful colouring, silly photo art and an outdoor Pudsey hunt. 

See just a few photos below from the day. Well done to Mrs Gawn and Birch class and thank you for 

the money sent in. We raised a total of more than £180. 

We have a music concert next Tuesday; we hope to see many of you there. Next Friday will be an 

ƻŦŦƛŎƛŀƭ ΨƳǳŦǘƛ ŘŀȅΩΦ Donations are required for the PSA Winterfest fair, such as the bottle tombola and 

class hampers, so please do donate generously! In the meantime, I would like to wish our families the 

best for the weekend aheadΧ. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ahc6A9_o_zkXXcdWGDENdPrUN62AJGA3/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/16FBDBaieyCTivm1ogyxy8a-SoyExtZm3/view?usp=sharing
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Coding Lego robots 

Bee Bots journeys in Year 1 
Year 1 assembly 


